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Hello everyone, 

                            Well this is probably the most unusual letter I’ve ever written! 

I hope you’re all keeping really well. Lots of you love your sports so I hope you’re 

finding chances to exercise, maybe in ways you haven’t tried before. You might 

find something you love doing and want to keep it up. I’ve always liked yoga so 

I’m using YouTube to attempt some new classes and try to get fitter. I think it’s 

working! 

I wondered if you might create some way of storing your memories of this 

special time. Photos would be good to show what you’ve been up to (there are 

some apps which will print photos for free), maybe some thoughts written down 

in unusual ways or perhaps some of the artwork you’re so good at. How about 

a scrapbook or a memory box? I’m sure you can get creative! It’s a unique time 

in your lives and one day you will be amazed to look back on it. 

I’ve been doing quizzes on Zoom with my family and I’ve come last every time 

     . Somebody made a big spinner to help with one of the rounds and it 

reminded me of the fantastic games you made for the Christmas Fair. Maybe 

you could design and build an original game for your family – give it a topical 

name and take a photo to show us! 

I know you’re missing each other and we’re all looking forward to getting back 

to some kind of normal. Keep thinking of ways to stay in contact in the 

meantime and there will be lots to talk about when we meet up again. Stay 

safe and well. 

Love to you all, 

Miss Taylor 
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